
 

Sir William Osler Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
330 Governor’s Road 
Dundas, Ontario  L9H 0A3 
Phone: 905.628.1588 
Fax: 905.628.2275  

EMAIL: sirwilliamosler@hwdsb.on.ca 
WEBSITE: www.hwdsb.on.ca/sirwilliamosler 
Principal: T. Walsh 
Vice-Principal: U. Qureshi 

 

 

Dear Sir William Osler Families,                                                                                                            Nov. 10, 2022 
 
We are writing to inform you that our school will be holding a lockdown schools protocol drill on Friday 
November 18th, so that staff and students are prepared in case of an emergency. The drill may involve a 
visit by members of the Hamilton Police Service. We appreciate the co-operation of our students and staff 
during the drill. It is also important that we all remain aware of secure schools terminology used in all of 
Ontario’s publicly funded schools. You can learn more about HWDSB’s approach to secure schools 
at https://hwdsb.info/secureschools  
 
Sincerely your Partners in Learning, 
  
 
T. Walsh                U. Qureshi 
Principal                Vice Principal 
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